

## Wigan & Leigh Hospice

St Gabriel's Catholic Primary School Queensway Higher Fold Leigh WN7 2XG

21st December, 2016

Dear Friends.

I would like to thank you for taking part in this year's Christmas Toy Appeal, your school raised a fabulous £150.00.

Your caring support of Wigan & Leigh Hospice will make a great difference to the lives of many of our patients and their families.

The Hospice needs to raise in excess of £8700 per day to continue to provide specialist care to those living within the Wigan & Leigh Borough. The support of donors like you will help to make it possible for our patients to spend quality time with their families and friends, creating precious memories.

We are very grateful for your generosity and the patients, staff and volunteers at the Hospice are continually inspired by the support of donors like yourselves. We hope that you will continue to partner with us in our commitment to serving the people of our community, providing the highest standards of love and care to those in need of our services for many years to come.

Yours sincerely

Christine Edwardson Community Fundraiser